
Rockway Elementary’s 

Monster Mash ! 

This Friday, October 30 wear your           

favorite Halloween T-shirt & jeans and 

join us for a scary story read  

by Mrs. Parris and Monster Mash  

via Zoom.  

 

 

 

To maintain safety...  
Remember to always wear your face coverings. 
Please no candy or treats from home. 
NO costumes allowed. 


